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Forest school - Nursery am, Reception pm

On Wednesday this week, it’s our early years children’s turn to have their Forest School
experience. Nursery will attend in the morning and Reception will attend in the afternoon.
Please ensure your child comes to school dressed in clothes which you don’t mind getting wet
and muddy. We advise the children to wear coats and sturdy shoes such as wellies or walking
boots. Our children will be learning outside regardless of the weather.

Attendance Panto
On Friday 24th November, children who have attended school for 33 out of a possible 35 days
at school (since 2nd October) will be entered into a drawer to have a chance to attend a
reward panto on Friday 1st December.
Although we are in the season where coughs and colds are becoming more common, please
do encourage your child to attend school if you feel they can.

End of term and return
School breaks up for half term at 3.15pm on Friday 27th October and we return to school at
8.45am on Monday 6th November.
We hope you have a fun and restful break.

Parents’ Evening
It was lovely to see some many parents attend parents evening this week. Our teachers have
loved sharing your children’s successes as well as next steps to help them make more
progress on their learning journey.
If you were unable to attend, please speak with the office to make an appointment with your
child’s class teacher.



Bonfire Night Menu
On 6th November we will be having a special school meal for all children. Please place your
order either through the ParentPay meal choice option.
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Early Reading Meeting
Thank you to all our parents who were able to join Mrs Reynolds to find out more about early
reading teaching and how you can support your children at home.
For those parents who were unable to come, you can find the information linking to this on the
school website on the phonics page and also below.
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EYFS Stay and Play - Tuesday 24th October

Class 1 is opening its doors to welcome our parents from 2.15pm-3.15pm on Tuesday 24th
October. This is a time for early years parents to come and see the children in action, join in
with their play and learn more about the early years curriculum. During this session, Miss Rand
and Mrs Worth will also be demonstrating Tapestry (our online portal) and how this can be
used by parents at home.
If your Nursery child doesn’t attend school on Tuesdays, you are welcome to bring them along
to this session and join them in the classroom.
We can’t wait to see you there!

Online Safety

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/65362f6c8186b0bab7ca0d6e
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/6536725b1c0fad55383f590e


Phonics Fridays
We would like to invite our Reception parents to come into school to watch and take part in
our Phonics Fridays where you can see your children learning to read, in action!
These sessions are pre-bookable on a first come first served basis - please do call the office
to reserve your slot! To ensure our children remain focussed on their learning, our weekly
sessions are limited to 2 families (2 adults) booking in at any one time. These sessions will
run from Friday 13th October 2023 between 11am and 11.30am.
We hope you can make it!

Year 6 Pupils transferring Secondary School in September 2024
If you haven’t already made an application for a secondary school for September 2024, please
don’t forget to apply by the 31 October 2023. Applications can be made online at
www.northyorks.gov.uk/admissions
Thank you

http://www.northyorks.gov.uk/admissions


Lost Shoe
Calling all parents!
Please could we ask that you check your child’s shoes are a
complete pair, as we have an ‘odd’ pair of size 12 shoes hoping
for their rightful partner. If you do happen to find a shoe which
does not belong to you, please could you return this to school.

Mathematician of the Week
Class 1: Charlotte
Class 2: Freya
Class 3: Beatrix
Class 4: Finan

Star of the Week
Class 1: Iris
Class 2: Harley
Class 3: Evie
Class 4: Emily

https://cdn.smore.com/u/8641/6f3223beb4f0ff76d8ba8a4bf8a9e469.png
https://cdn.smore.com/u/3b03/8d6d1fa9af5bb6e9d39fc603dfb4eac3.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/53d8/0c18bb1b435beef9a4703b4d6436e765.jpeg
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Best wishes
Mrs Lawrence
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